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Friends of The Sporting Aces 

For a monthly donation of your choice, you will receive electronic monthly newsletters 

telling you what we have been up to, invitations to our charity events, and one of our 

limited edition The Sporting Aces mugs.  

 

The level of your donation is entirely up to you. Some examples of what you could help us 

with are:  

Monthly donation   

£5 £60 a year will allow us to send a member of staff on an essential 

training course (e.g. First Aid Training) 

£10 £120 a year will allow us to buy equipment (e.g. eight tennis 

rackets) for our participants to use  

£15 £180 a year will allow us to run all of our free sessions on one 

Saturday. This includes Dance Boogie Fit, multi-sports and Chill-Out 

sessions for our younger participants   

£20 £240 a year will allow us to run one day of our free Easter Camp, 

which includes 2 hours of fun activities and sports drills for all ages  

If you would like to become a Friend of The Sporting Aces, or if you have any questions, 

please contact office.thesportingaces@yahoo.com 


